
                    
             

ST IGNATIUS CATHOLIC PRIMARY      Newsletter 5 Friday 10th October 

 

Email: admin@st-igs.haringey.sch.uk                   Website : www.stignatiuscatholicprimary.co.uk 

Through The Week 

The book fair has come and gone and was well supported by many children and families. Thank you to those 

people who participated and bought a book. Any profits will be used to buy books for all classes. The children 

were treated to a very moving account of the centenary of the outbreak of the First World War on Friday 

morning. Quantum Theatre’s production of “Your Country Needs You” helped the children of Key Stage 2 to 

have a deeper understanding of what life was like for men at the front. They also asked the actors some very 

interesting and pertinent questions after the performance.  

 

ST IGNATIUS’ TOP ATTENDERS 

Congratulations to Class 4C who STILL have had 99.4 % attendance for the term so far!! Keep it up 

children. Class 5B are hard on your heels with 98.76% attendance and Class 4T with 98.74% 

Class Figure 

4C 99.4% 

5B 98.76% 

4T 98.74% 

 

PEARL Assembly 

Mrs Sapienza spoke to the children about the PEARL value of Love at Wednesday afternoon’s assembly. Using 

the story of the Rainbow Fish she shared with the children the importance of loving people through sharing 

and understanding. By displaying these qualities we begin to understand more about how we should live a life 

that is determined by fulfilment.  

 
Achievement Certificates 

Mr Bonner awarded certificates to the following children at assembly on Friday for showing good efforts and 

trying hard with their learning. Keep up the good work children.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IGNATIAN CHAMPIONS 

Our Ignatian champions were awarded their badges at last Monday’s assembly in the presence of the chair of 

governors Miss Anna Maria Wallace. Congratulations to the children who put themselves forward for this 

responsible job. You have an important role to carry out and to be excellent examples to the rest of the 

children at our school.  

SEE THE SCHOOL WEBSITE FOR FURTHER DETAILS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1  Oscar Ola 

Year 2 Kevin Summer 

Year 3 Anindya Aleksandra 

Year 4 Jacque Isaac 

Year 5 Khann William 

Year 6 Huruy Marta 
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New School Councillors 

The new representatives from across the school were presented at the same assembly last Monday. Under 

Mr Latheron’s guidance they will meet regularly to discuss matters that the children find important regarding a 

range of matter of school life. 

Congratulations children, we look forward to seeing the different changes that you can help to bring for the 

good of the school. 

 

No Pen Day 

Wednesday 15th October is NO PEN DAY across the country. To celebrate this important date the children 

will spend one lesson debating constructively around a selected topic. Speaking and listening is an integral part 

of the way children learn. We look forward to reporting to you about the results of the day.   

 

BEST DRESSED CLASS FOR PE 

Coach Wayne has been working hard to ensure that all children are dressed in the correct kit for PE. This 

week’s winners are 3R and with 96% of the class wearing the correct kit. 

 

AIM HIGH CHILDREN GO FOR 100% NEXT WEEK 

 

PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD WEARS THE CORRECT PE KIT ON THE DAY THAT 

IT IS TAUGHT. Thank You 

 

3R 27/28 children  = 96% 

3M 23/26 children = 88% 

2S 23/28 children = 82% 

 

 

Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to the children and staff who celebrated their special day this week. We hope that you had a 

lovely day. 

 

The BIG Question 

“Would you rather be a brave fool or a clever coward?” 

 

Please see what answers your child can produce around this question. Answers will be discussed at next 

week’s assembly. The best ones that the children agree on will be displayed. Get thinking children and good 

luck.  

 

 

This week’s prayer comes from the children in Year 5B 

 

Here and Now 

 

I could perhaps plant a garden of trees 
But it would not be paradise 

 

I could perhaps build a city of gold 

But it would not be the holy city. 

 

But here and now I can follow Jesus 

And in this way God’s kingdom will grow. 

 

 

            HAVE A LOVELY WEEKEND! 

                                                                     

    

           



 

 


